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I believe that the intent of the short session is not being followed. Many of the bills on the agenda are neither routine
business nor are they emergencies.

Regarding sb 1530, I do not believe that the actions proposed will have a significant impact on climate change and
the repercussions to the economy far outweigh any benefit that would be received. Far more than a tax and trade
scheme, we need common sense actions to responsibly manage our natural resources. This measure should be
referred to the people for a vote.
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